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Repairs Planned for Highway 8 in SE Neb
 LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - Work is scheduled to begin Aug. 31 on state Highway 8 in southeast
Nebraska's Gage County.
 
The Nebraska Roads Department says the project will run east from Nebraska Highway 112 to the
junction with U.S. Highway 77.
 
The department expects that traffic will be hampered, given the deployment of flaggers and pilot
cars during construction.
 
The work is expected to be finished by late fall.
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